
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Discovery Special Academy Secondary Phase Approved 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exciting News 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have had the 
secondary phase of Discovery Special Academy approved. 

 
We are now working with the local authority to establish a 
building programme for the secondary phase and a plan for 

temporary accommodation from September. 
 

We will be in touch with more details about the secondary 
phase of the academy throughout the year. 

 
 

 


